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'Tis the Season!
Support The Frost Place

The Frost Place Museum closed for the season as always at the end of October
when the collection was removed and the house was prepared for the coming
winter months.

Sub-zero temperatures have enveloped the house this week and we are
heartened to think about Robert Frost, his wife Elinor, and their four children
living in the white house on Ridge Road in the middle of winter beginning in
1915. Brrrr!



http://www.facebook.com/TheFrostPlace
http://frostplace.org/donate/
http://www.youtube.com/user/TheFrostplace
mailto:frost@frostplace.org

The just-ended 38th season of The Frost Place has been fabulous.

About 3,600 visitors came to walk where Frost walked and inspect the rooms
where he lived and worked. Poets, students, and teachers came to study,
commune, and hone their craft. The community came together at readings
and events. Local school groups from New Hampshire attended classes in the

Henry Holt Barn.

Frost's little spot in Franconia proved to be a more popular destination than
ever.

We keep The Frost Place and the memory of Robert Frost tangibly alive--with
your help.

It is this community, of which you are a part, which makes the poetry
programs, poetry trail, and museum possible.

We would like to take this moment to thank you for your support.
Again, it can't be said enough -- Thank you!
With Much Appreciation,

The Frost Place Staff



Your End of Year Contribution Is Greatly Appreciated.
Make a Donation Today.

“What I admire about The Frost Place
is that you have cultivated an
environment where the writing process
is taken seriously, and where all voices
are honored. [...] As I write this, it
becomes increasingly clear to me how
essential The Frost Place has been to
my continued growth as a poet.”

Amanda Newell, 2014 Frost Place
Scholarship Recipient
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According to Frost:

"It is only a moment here and a
moment there that the greatest writer
has."”

Thank you for spending some of your
moments at The Frost Place--we hope
that you will return and encourage
others to visit us for their first time at
Robert Frost's former Franconia, NH
home.
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